
This week

At the end of our first full week back at school, all the pupils and staff have settled 
well into their new classes!


This week, Mrs Julia Davage has started the outdoor learning sessions, and the 
pupils have enjoyed collaborating and learning new skills. These sessions aim to 
develop pupils’ independent skills, entrepreneurship, and perseverance, and each 
class will have the opportunity to attend these sessions.


This week also saw the launch of the Breakfast Club for Nursery pupils. Every 
morning, the doors of the Nursery class open at 8:10 am, where we welcome our 
Nursery pupils and provide breakfast and activities for everyone. We will start the 
after-school Cymer Ofal club in the Nursery class in November, running until 6:00 
pm daily. For further information on how to register, please get in touch with the 
reception.


Another exciting development at the school is the establishment of our Community 
Hub, “Y Nyth”. We have transformed one of the school’s rooms into a community 
hub where we will hold workshops for parents, parent engagement sessions, and 
meetings of our Parent Forum and Parent Network (more information to follow!).


As part of our role as a Lead School, we will also welcome Cardiff Met students to 
the school bi-weekly this year. These sessions will be held in “Y Nyth." Mrs Jess 
Ausi will lead the training, and the students will have the opportunity to work with 
school staff and observe in classrooms. We look forward to welcoming them to the 
school.
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Important 


If your child has 
asthma or an allergy, 
and uses a pump or 
medicines in school, 
could you please 
ensure that they are 
within the 'use by' 
date, and that you 
replace them as 
necessary. Thank 
you. 


Ysgol Treganna
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13TH OF SEPTEMBER

Calendar


Meet the Teacher 
sessions

4.15-4.45


16/09/24

Reception


17/09/24

Y2,Y4


18/09/24

Y3,Y5,Y6


19/09/24

Y1
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Parents meeting in school hall


On Wednesday, October 2nd, there will be a meeting and coffee in the 
school hall for parents and guardians. During the meeting, we will discuss 
the priorities for the year, important school procedures, and outline our 
safeguarding processes.

Group Ed will also be present to provide a brief training session for parents 
on how to use the new platform.


The meetings will be held at 9:30 am and 5:30 pm 


Meet the teacher sessions


A reminder that our “Meet the Teacher” sessions are scheduled for 
next week. These sessions aim to give parents/guardians the 
opportunity to meet the class teachers, ask questions, and receive 
information about class arrangements. Due to limited space and 
supervision, we kindly ask that only parents attend 
these sessions.


Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 Snacks


Snacks are provided daily for Nursery – Year 2 pupils. These are often 
linked to class lessons and themes. A charge of £1 per week will 
appear on your Parent Pay account for each half term. The children in 
these classes receive free milk every day. 


Please feel free to send healthy snacks to your child. We do not allow 
crisps, nuts, fizzy drinks or sweets etc. 
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Language Pattern of the Week


Next week’s language pattern

“Mae gen i…Does gen i ddim” (I have… I don’t have..)


Challenge

“Yn ffodus, mae gen i..”(Fortunately I have..)


“Yn anffodus, does gen i ddim”(Unfortunately I don’t have..)


Discussion topic of the week

Beth petai dim ceir?(What if there were no cars?)


Song of the week

Gwilym - Catalunya


Idiom of the week

Yn wên o glust i glust (Very happy)


Social Media Consent


We intend to use the Instagram platform as a way to communicate with 
parents. We will upload highlights of school activities/events on a weekly 
basis. For the time being, we will continue to use Twiiter/X, but we will decide 
over the coming months whether to keep using Twitter/X. Could you please 
give your consent for your child to be featured on social media by completing 
this form? Thank you. 

https://forms.office.com/e/me1KV5DQyQ


Ysgol Treganna Bike Bus


The next Ysgol Treganna Bike Bus will be on Friday, September 20th, and 
we will meet at Thompson Park at 8:15 am.


A team of facilitators (volunteers,parents and school staff) will 
keep everyone safe and away from traffic, and we are always 
happy to welcome new volunteers to help facilitate the Bike 
Bus! For more information, join the Treganna School Bike 
Bus WhatsApp. 


https://forms.office.com/e/me1KV5DQyQ
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